March 2024

#### **NEIGHBORHOOD YARD SALE**

Saturday, April 20 8:00am-2:00pm



#### HOA FEES ARE DUE

Belmont West HOA and pool membership forms should have been delivered to your mailbox. If you have not received them via USPS, the forms can be found on our subdivision website: www.belmontwest.us

Please mail your dues by April 1st to:

Belmont West Association
P.O. Box 30145

Knoxville, TN 37930

Our dues help keep our neighborhood looking beautiful, fund neighborhood activities and many other things!

Żelle

### NEW electronic payment option through Zelle!

While there is a Zelle app, most banks have made it part of their own app. For those who are interested in paying electronically via Zelle, add a new recipient Catherine Braden and use the email belmontwesthoa@gmail.com. Please include your

address in the memo.

#### **BELMONT WEST ADULT SOCIAL**

Come get to know your neighbors at an adult only social gathering. Bring an appetizer to share.

Saturday, March 30th- 6:00-9:00PM Home of Scott & Marcy Beavers 909 Chateaugay Road

RSVP to Tiffany Bryan 865-216-2636

#### **EASTER EGG HUNT**

Saturday, March 23 Briarwood Field 4:00 PM

Arrive at 3:45 ready to go!

Don't forget to bring your own
basket and camera.

The Easter Bunny will be making an appearance, and we will have games in the field, so plan to stick around & play!



There will be a separate Egg Hunt for kiddos two and under!



## POOL NEWS

Pool season is right around the corner! Opening weekend is planned for May 25th. We've been working on a few improvement projects in the off season. Please make sure to return your pool membership form along with your payment.

If you haven't been a member in the past, we hope you will consider joining this year. Past members remember to hold on to your blue key fob, it will be reactivated for the 2024 season once we receive your form & payment.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Chris Crawford via bwpoolmembers@gmail.com. Be watching the Belmont West Facebook page for the pool spring clean-up day closer to opening day. If you could spare 15mins, 30mins, even an 1hr to help spruce up around the pool, we would appreciate the helping hands. Many hands make light work!

#### Chris & Andrea Crawford



# End of School Year BASH

#### Thursday, May 23

\*Watch the neighborhood Facebook page for more information.